Panmure District School News
No.04 - Term.2, Week 04 –Monday 22 May 2017
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Eastern Zone Girls Football Tournament 
Tomorrow our Girls Football Team will be representing our school for Eastern Zone Girls Football Tournament at Madills Farm Reserve in Kohimarama. [image: image1.png]


The first game starts at 10.00am. The saving date for the tournament is Friday 26 May. 
Parents and families are most welcome to support our girls to enhance their spirit and give them encouragement. 

The Boys Eastern Zone Football Tournament is next week Tuesday on 30 May. 

Auckland Museum Session – Volcanoes  

[image: image3.png]


A great opportunity for our students to learn interesting and important information about volcanoes from some Auckland Museum expertise. They will be coming this Friday and next week Friday as well. 
Breakfast in Schools 

This programme is run from 8.00am to 8.20am in the School Hall. Children who are interested please report Mrs. O’Neil in the hall. Parent helpers are urgently needed to assist with the Breakfast club. Your support will be greatly appreciated. 

Panmure District School Bake-off Programme

Parents are invited to show and learn quality baking skills very Wednesday in the school hall. This programme is conducted by our social worker and she is really thrilled to have as many parents as possible. 
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Sausage Sizzle  
Nice weather to enjoy hot sausage sizzle this Friday. The cost is $2.00. The children can pre-order their classrooms and indicate whether they want normal or chicken sausage. 
Parent Charter Review Survey 

Parents are invited to give feedback and ideas through this survey. This survey will assist the school to enhance student well-being and learning achievement.
If students return the survey tomorrow they will get 5 house points.  These will go down by one each day until students receive one house point for returning their form.  If you need a translator to fill in the survey please contact the office and we will try to arrange one. 

Merit Awards 
Room 3 – 
Kiandra Togafiti for demonstrating courage in speech making. 
Rachel Taulanga for her good research on volcanoes. 

Room 4 – 

Estelle Tauaneai for applying her knowledge of basic facts in relation to Maths lessons. 
Josiah Baker for his enthusiastic participation in building a blocks bridge during Maths lesson. 

Room 5 - 

Fakatua Kaufusi for completing her speech on time. 
Faioso Uilou for the progress he has made in Reading and Writing. 

Room 6 - 

Lohitha Karanam for completing most of the set tasks on study-ladder. 
Chrysler Tauaneai for completing most of the set tasks on study-ladder. 

Room 9 - 

Elijah Kaisa for his efforts to recite poems clearly and audibly. 
Ivanya Halolava for her improved independence in story writing. 

Room 10 – 
Skylyr Wihongi for using equipment appropriately when exploring mathematical ideas.  
Beckham Sok for using strategies to make logical spelling in writing. 

Environmental Awards – Breakfast Club Team for creating an inviting ambience for the students to have scrumptious and healthy breakfast. 
Duffy Awards
Ivanya Halolava for showing great enthusiasm when reading in a group. 

Josiah Baker for being a good friend. 
Mariann Ares for being a positive role model. 

Bronte Tonga for taking responsibility in completing reading tasks at the own time. 

Anton Ameke for good interpretation of moral lessons from fables. 

Evlyeen Ram for scoring 80% or more on set Reading tasks on Study-ladder. 

Hazel Godoy for scoring 80% or more on set reading tasks on Study-ladder. 

Tupara Harrison for gaining greater independence in using comprehension strategies while reading.  
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Change of address and Contact Details 
Please provide of your change of details to school as it is a legal requirement under Health and Safety Act. The school needs to update the database for our records. 
Panmure District School Reunion

School Reunion is being organised on 25th and 26th November. 

Starting Saturday around midday with a light lunch and a dinner that night in the school hall.  This is for past students and staff only.
Then on Sunday 26th there will be an open public day for all from 9am – 3pm.  

If there is anyone who would like to help out or has any ideas please get in touch.
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Contact Details Change








Name of Student: ______________________________________ 








Address: 	_____________________________________________ 





		_____________________________________________ 





		_____________________________________________ 








Phone Number: __________________________________________ 








Mobile Numbers: _________________________ 	___________________________ 


			Mum;s Number				Dad’s Number 








Emergency Contact Details: 





Name: _________________________ 








Phone Number: ____________________________








